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FIRE DOOR RECALL

Media Release

The Commonwealth Minister for Financial Services and Regulation, the Hon Joe Hockey
MP issued a Media Release on 8 June 1999 (copy attached), ordering the urgent
compulsory product safety recall of up to 4500 fire doors made using a pyrokor core and
supplied between 1 January 1993 and 3 September 1998.

The Minister received information that the fire doors might not meet the requirements of the
Building Code of Australia.  Subsequent tests carried out on pyrokor fire doors obtained
from public buildings confirmed the doors did not achieve the claimed fire resistance level
ratings.

The fire doors were made and supplied by Theo Holdings Pty Ltd and Barok Industries Pty
Ltd (formally trading as Korab & Co Pty Ltd and Korab Industries Pty Ltd).  The recall
does not apply to fire doors supplied after 3 September 1998 by the new owner of the
Korab company name.

The media release advised these fire doors were supplied primarily in southern Queensland
and northern NSW.

If you would like further information on pyrokor fire doors please phone Korab on (07)
33948257.
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